
 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 
 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
 Alameda, CA 94502-6577

 (510) 567-6700
 FAX (510) 337-9335

April 6, 2015 
 
Wannetta Hall       Louis Badertscher 
Scooter Wilson’s Auto Repair    5625 N. Highway 66 
4414 Fleming Avenue     Kingman, AZ  86401 
Oakland, CA  94619     (Sent via E-mail to:  
(Sent via E-mail to:     louisbadertscher@gmail.com) 
wannetta4414@yahoo.com)     

Subject: Well Destruction Scheduling for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000280 and GeoTracker Global ID 
T0600102113, Scooter Wilson, 3600 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland, CA 94619 

Dear Ms. Hall and Mr. Badertscher: 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is considering the above referenced site for potential case 
closure.  Public participation, a requirement for the case closure processes, has been initiated and will end 
on May 4, 2015.  It is approximately mid-way through the public comment period, and no comments have 
been received to date.   

Therefore, ACEH is requesting that you schedule the well destructions for two (2) weeks after the end of 
the public notification period.  Please provide ACEH (Attention: Keith Nowell) a confirmation E-mail by April 
20, 2015, identifying the driller and the anticipated date of well destruction. 

ACEH will submit an authorization to proceed with the well destructions in a separate letter following the 
successful conclusion of the public notification period. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567--6764 or send me an electronic mail 
message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Keith Nowell, PG, CHG  
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 
 
cc: Frank Hamedi, Enviro Soil Tech Consultants, 131 Tully Road, San Jose, CA 9511194080 (Sent 

via E-mail to: info@envirosoiltech.com)  
 
 Dilan Roe, ACEH, (sent via e-mail to dilan.roe@acgov.org) 
 Keith Nowell, ACEH, (sent via e-mail keith.nowell@acgov.org) 
 Geotracker, Electronic File 
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